

Modern Slavery Policy

Modern slavery is a crime and a violation of fundamental human rights. Gordon Harrison Limited t/a William Blyth (Known as William Blyth) is opposed to slavery, servitude, forced labour and human trafficking in all forms. This policy outlines what you should do if you believe any form of modern slavery is taking place and applies to all individuals working for or on behalf of William Blyth including agency workers and contractors. 
William Blyth is committed to ethical practices and have a zero-tolerance approach to all forms of modern slavery ensuring that no modern slavery takes place in any part of the business which William Blyth control. This is done with effective staff training and reporting. 
At a minimum all employees of William Blyth should understand how to identify potential victims of modern slavery and know how to report. 
The detection, reporting and ultimate prevention of modern slavery within William Blyth is the responsibility of each individual within the company. Each individual must avoid any activity that may lead to a breach of this policy and all concerns should be reported immediately. 
If you believe or suspect a breach of this policy has occurred, is occurring or is about to occur, you must report it. This can be done by speaking with your manager, sending an email, telephoning, or writing a letter – all the details of which can be found at the bottom of this policy. All reporting will remain anonymous. 
We take all reporting seriously and will thoroughly investigate, if an offence has been committed the relevant authorities will be notified. 
William Blyth will support anyone who raises concerns, even if they turn out to have been made in error. William Blyth has in place a code of conduct and whistleblowing policy which enables employees, agency staff and contractors to report illegal or unethical behaviours without fear of reprisal. 
William Blyth will keep this policy under review and update in line with UK Home Office guidance. 
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